
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

REGARDING FORMATION OF CARMEL HIGHLANDS AREA 
RULE 20A UNDERGROUND UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 16  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Supervisors of the County of Monterey will 
hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, May 22, 2018, at 10:30 a.m., regarding the formation of 
Carmel Highlands Area Rule 20A Underground Utility District No. 16 along State Highway One 
between Rio Road and Malpaso Creek.   
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the public hearing will be conducted in the Board of 
Supervisors Chambers, County of Monterey, Government Center, 168 West Alisal Street, 
1st Floor, Salinas, California, 93901, at which time and place any and all interested persons 
may appear and be heard thereon. 
 
A complete description of the proposed district is available for review at the Resource 
Management Agency, 1441 Schilling Place, 2nd Floor, Salinas, California 93901.  All interested 
persons may attend and present evidence at said public hearing. 
 
Nicholas E. Chiulos, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
County of Monterey, State of California 
 
By ________________________________________ 
                     , Deputy 

 
IF YOU CHALLENGE THIS MATTER IN COURT, YOU MAY BE LIMITED TO RAISING 
ONLY THOSE ISSUES YOU OR SOMEONE ELSE RAISED AT THE PUBLIC HEARING 
DESCRIBED IN THIS PUBLIC NOTICE OR IN WRITTEN CORRESPONDENCE 
DELIVERED TO THE APPROPRIATE AUTHORITY AT OR BEFORE THE PUBLIC 
HEARING. 
 
 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 
Enrique M. Saavedra, P.E., Senior Civil Engineer  
Resource Management Agency – Public Works  
1441 Schilling Place, 2nd Floor, Salinas, CA 93901 
(831) 755-8970 or saavedraem@co.monterey.ca.us 
 

 

 


